
 

 

Vicki Cox Golder 
CRB 

President  
 

Dale A. Stinton 
CAE, CPA, CMA, RCE 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS DIVISION 

Jerry Giovaniello, Senior Vice President 
Gary Weaver, Vice President 
Joe Ventrone, Vice President 

Jamie Gregory, Deputy Chief Lobbyist 

 

 

REALTOR® is a registered collective membership mark which may be used only by real estate 

professionals who are members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS   

and subscribe to its strict Code of Ethics. 
 

 

500 New Jersey Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20001-2020 
202.383.1194  Fax  202.383.7580 
www.realtors.org/governmentaffairs 

December 10, 2009 

 

 

The Honorable Earl Blumenauer 

2267 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Representative Blumenauer, 

 

On behalf of 1.2 million members of the National Association of REALTORS
®
 (NAR),  I thank 

you for your leadership in introducing the Active Transportation Act of 2009.  The Act will 

encourage communities to create active transportation networks that provide safe and convenient 

access for pedestrians and bicyclists.  Our research shows that people prefer not to be dependent 

on automobiles for the entirety of their travel needs.  For example, a survey NAR conducted in 

2007 showed that 83% of Americans would prefer more walkable communities so they could use 

their cars less and save energy.  In our 2009 survey, 73% responded that the environmental 

benefits of walking and cycling were a convincing reason for the federal government to reorder 

its transportation priorities beyond traditional highway and bridge construction. 

 

The National Association of REALTORS
®
 supports the concept of “complete streets” as an 

approach to make communities more livable by addressing the needs of all citizens as a matter of 

course in transportation planning.  The Active Transportation Act, through its competitive grant 

program, will provide an incentive to communities to make their streets complete by building 

facilities for pedestrians and cyclists. 

 

We look forward to working with you to ensure the passage of this important legislation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Vicky Cox Golder, CRB 

2010 President  

National Association of REALTORS
®  

 


